

# Assistance Dogs International, Inc.

A non-profit coalition of organizations training Assistance Dogs

## INTERNATIONAL BOARD OF DIRECTORS

GEORGE CHOI PETER GORBING COREY HUDSON LINDA JENNINGS WELLS JONES RICHARD LORD JANET VAN HEULEN

#### **ADI OFFICERS**

Peter Gorbing, President DOGS FOR THE DISABLED The Frances Hay Center Blacklocks Hiil Banbury, Oxfordshire OX17 2BS United Kingdom (Phone) 01295-252600

Janet van Keulen, Vice President HULPHOND NEDERLAND Langakker 5e Ravenstein 5371EV Netherlands (Phone) 31486411878

Corey Hudson, Secretary CANINE COMPANIONS FOR INDEPENDENCE P.O. Box 446 Santa Rosa, CA 95402-0446 (707) 577-1700

Wells Jones, Treasurer GUIDE DOG FOUNDATION FOR THE BLIND, Inc. 371 East Jericho Turnpike Smithtown NY 11787 1-800-548-4337

### **EXECUTIVE BOARD**

PETER GORBING COREY HUDSON WELLS JONES JANET van KEULEN

#### NEWSLETTER

Nancy Olivas Guide Dogs for the Blind PO Box 151200 San Rafael, CA 94915 (415) 499-400

# CONTACT

Suzi Hall
ADI Coordinator
PO Box 5174
Santa Rosa, CA 95402
info@adionline.org

January 21, 2009

Marlys Staley Circle Tail, Inc. 8834 Carey Lane Pleasant Plain OH 45162

Dear Ms. Staley,

On behalf of Assistance Dogs International, I'm pleased to inform you that Circle Tail, Inc., has successfully met all the professional standards and requirements necessary to achieve full accreditation from Assistance Dogs International. You may use this letter as your official accreditation notification and duplicate it to share with others in the course of your agency's business.

ADI examiner Michelle Woerner from KSDS conducted your organization's accreditation on December 16, 2008 at your location in Pleasant Plain, Ohio. In accordance with ADI standards, your accreditation will be in effect for five full years. Your next accreditation review will take place in December 2013.

ADI full accreditation represents a significant achievement for the staff and management Circle Tail, Inc. It is indicative of your organization's strong commitment to upholding the highest professional standards of excellence within the Assistance Dog Industry. Congratulations once again on this important achievement.

Sincerely,

Peter Gorbing President

Assistance Dogs International